
Exhibit I 
BALTIMORE COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 
DATE:   May 19, 2009 
 
TO: BOARD OF EDUCATION 
 
FROM:  Dr. Joe Hairston, Superintendent 
 
SUBJECT: PROPOSED NEW CARPET IN TOWSON HIGH SCHOOL’S 

AUDITORIUM  
 
ORIGINATOR: Lyle Patzkowsky, Assistant Superintendent, Central Area 
 
RESOURCE 
PERSON(S): Jane Barranger, Principal, Towson High School 
 

 
 

RECOMMENDATION  
 

That the Board of Education reviews and approves the replacement of the 
existing carpet in Towson High School’s auditorium.  This is the first 
reading. 
 

 
In accordance with Superintendent's Rule #7330, Towson High School is proposing the 
replacement of its carpet in the auditorium be approved.     
 
Floors, Etc., an approved BCPS vendor, presented a proposal to supply and install the 
new carpet and followed the procedure set forth in Superintendent’s Rule #7330. 
 
Students, as well as the total school community, will enjoy the new carpeting in Towson 
High School’s auditorium.   






